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Can't Make It To Church? Please Give Online (Endorsed by the ELCA)

Watch Trinity Altoona's livestream worship service,
recorded Sunday May 31, 2020.

TRINITY PLANNING TO REOPEN MID-JUNE

Your church council held their regularly-scheduled meeting last week with one primary 

objective: reopening the doors at Trinity Altoona.

Based on the unanimous vote of council, we are tentatively planning to reopen the 

weekend of June 13-14 with all 3 services: 6:30PM Saturday, 8:15AM Sunday and 



10:45AM Sunday. The church will be cleaned and prepared prior to our reopening and 

we will be following recommended guidelines (and using common sense) for social 

distancing and sanitizing. 

In the interim, the church office remains open and Pastor Hess is available as usual as 

we work together to deal with this situation. We will be live streaming our Sunday 

morning worship service on Facebook this Sunday morning at 9:30AM. It will also 

be available on demand shortly afterwards on Facebook and later in the day on 

TrinityAltoona.com and YouTube.com.

Even though our doors are temporarily closed, our bills still need to be paid. Please 

support your church by mailing in your contributions (Trinity Lutheran, 408 N. Sixth 

Street, Altoona PA 16601) or online 24/7/365 at TrinityAltoona.com/Give. Learn more 

about secure online giving by visiting our website. 

May God bless us all and keep our families and friends safe and healthy through these 

challenging times. See you soon!



Calling All Graduates! We're planning to publish a list of 2020 graduates in our mid-

June church bulletin and need your help. Please email office@trinityaltoona.com the 

following details: the graduate's name, their parent(s) name(s), the school they 

graduated from (degree info, if applicable) and their future plans (name of 

school/university, job, travel etc.). Please include your phone number in case we need 

to clarify any information.

Did you know Trinity Altoona has a YouTube Channel? Now you can watch our 

archived worship services anytime, on your computers, smartphones, tablets and smart 

TVs. Subscribe to Trinity's YouTube channel today :)

Our regular weekly activities (currently on hiatus) include the Sewing Group 

(Mondays 10AM-2PM), Adult Bible Study (Tuesdays 9-10AM, Wednesdays 7-8PM), 

the Healthy You Program (Tuesdays and Fridays 10AM), the Crochet Group (Tuesdays 

6PM) and the Prayer Breakfast (Thursdays 9AM). 

Spring, Summer, Fall, Winter. Faith, fun and fellowship are always in season at Trinity 

Altoona :)

ST. ANDREW'S SCHOOL CELEBRATES GRADUATION

St. Andrew's Preschool recently held a drive-by graduation ceremony for their students 

and families.



The kids received their certificates and goodies from their teachers while the students' 

families captured some great photos of the occasion.



Photos courtesy Lisa Gutshall



HELP WANTED!

We're striving to make The Pulse bigger and better than ever before...but we can't do it 

without you!

Email your articles and photos (including who, what and where info for each photo) to 

thepulse@trinityaltoona.com. Be sure to include your phone number in case we have 

any questions. Thanks!  
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